
PROFESSIONALISM & ETHICS SECTION 
June 1, 2018 

I. Call to Order by Jodi Nafzger 
II. Officer Reports 

A. Chair 
1. ISB Annual Meeting, July 18-20 in Sun Valley 

a. Proposed CLE: Professionalism Perspective from the Young Lawyers  
 

2. 1L P&E Orientations: 
Fri, Aug 10th – U of I Boise 
Mon, Aug 13th – U of I Moscow 
Sat, Aug 25th – Concordia 
 

3. Richard C. Fields Civility Award: Call for Nominations 
The call for nominations will come out in July with a reminder in September 
 

4. Spring Fling Report 
Volunteers are needed to take the ethics questions down after the tournament.  
Angie Perkins has also made a request for volunteers. 
   

5. Annual November CLE: Nov 6, 2018 / Lawyer Well-Being 
Larry is trying to get the co-chair of the committee to speak at the CLE 

  6.   Elections: Proposed Slate 

   Chair-Julianne Hall 
   Vice-Chair-Erica White 
   Secretary-open 
   Treasurer-Bob Aldridge 
 

Brittany Ford volunteered to take on the position of Secretary.  The 
proposed slate and Brittany were voted for unanimously.  The new roles 
will start at the August meeting. 
 
Three at-large council members.  Gene Petty was removed and Sherry 
Morgan was unanimously approved to fill the spot.  The two other 
members are Julia Crossland and Jim Dickinson 

 
B. Vice Chair 

1. Ethical Happy Hour 



We made a small amount of money and gained a few new members at the 
last Happy Hour.  We will plan the next one for the end of September or 
early October. 

C. Treasurer  
1. Financial Update 

 
D. Secretary the prior meeting minutes are online 

 
III. CLE: Larry Hunter, Lawyer Well-Being Report 

 
IV. Adjourn  

 

 


